Lieut. W. H. Shannon, S. C., USNR, Gallatin Hall, E-13, Soldiers Field Station, Boston, Mass.

Dear Bill:

I was delighted to have your letter of May 16th and note that you have graduated on May 27th and that there is a chance for you to return to Lawrence before your next service appointment.

I would certainly be delighted to have a few rounds of golf with you while you are here, if and when you arrive. Bobby Allen is coming in from the University of Pennsylvania for a two weeks respite about June 5th, and I know he and I would both enjoy the friendly contact and golf game with you at any time it is convenient for you.

I will make this letter short, hoping to have a visit with you in person.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH